
 

Letter of Appreciation and Congratulation from MR M.M. KHAN father of Soheb, Yasser, Omeir 

and Zoheir.  

Respected JD Sir, 

 

Heartiest congratulations to you, all staff members and all other well wishers for the honour bestowed on our 

prestigious institution, Lucknow Public Collegiate. It's all hard labour put by the most respected JD Sir 

(Lucknow knows him with this name).  The whole team of the Collegiate including Rajeev Sir, Amal Sir and all 

others also deserve laurels and appreciation. 

 

Soheb (presently in London (UK), Yasser (presently in Boston (USA), Omeir (presently in  Dubai (UAE) and 

last but not the least Zoheir (Studying in BBD University in B Tech II Year - now a days in Indore to attend the 

annual function of IIM Indore (ATHARVA), where he on his last night telcall informed of having won the 

fashion competition), alongwith  their mother share with me to convey their happiness for the place acquired 

by LPC amongst the top educational institutions of Lucknow and send their regards to you, Rajeev Sir, Amal 

Sir, and all staff members.   

 

It is my sincere desire to see LPC on the top of the educational institutes, not only of Lucknow city  but in the 

whole country - Aameen. My best wishes are always there and  I look forward if I could be of any help for the 

LPC, from where my kids with all rahm-o-karam  of Almighty Allah have learnt to step into the next turnings of 

the life. 

  

With best regards, 

 

M. M. Khan 

 

We all at LPC Thank the children and Mr. and Mrs. Khan. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Soheb ( Presently in London (UK)    Omeir (presently in Dubai (UAE) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yasser (presently in Bostan (USA)     Zoheir (Studying B Tech II year ) 


